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Shelburne Legion news

	Bingo will continue threw out the holidays on Monday evenings.

Darts will not be played on December 24th or December 31st.

This Friday December 12th is a wing night introducing S.O.T. (Support Our Troops) as entertainment. Parents please remember that

the children must be under adult supervision at all times, we have had some plumbing issue, caused by some kids putting things

down the toilets.

We would like to continue to welcome the families to our wing nights, please do not be the ones that ruin it for all the others. There

will not be a wing night on December 26th.

There will be a Christmas meat spin on Sunday, December 14th from 3 ? 6 p.m. Come on out and win a turkey or a ham.

We will be running on holiday hours on Dec. 24th, 26th, 31st and Jan. 1st, the branch will be open from 1 ? 6 p.m.

Come join me on January 1st for the Presidents Levy. There will be snacks and good cheer. Branch 220 and the executive would like

to wish everyone a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

By Lesa Peat, President
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